
SSJJCCCC’’ss  6655tthh  AAnnnnuuaall  
BBaannqquueett  

     It’s time for the annual banquet! 
This year will be the SJCC’s 65

th
 

Anniversary Banquet. The banquet 
will be April 29

th
 at the Blue 

Pheasant Restaurant in Cupertino. 
The menu offers four choices of 
entrée: Petrale Filet of Sole, 
Scampi, Chicken Buona Donna, or 
Broiled New York Steak. Dinner 
will also include sides, salad, 
bread, and dessert. Dinner is $35. 
     Banquet Chair Ron Ishizaki 
reports that there will be a limited 
number of 2012 Souvenir Banquet  
Aluminum SJCC  medals that will 
be given to the first 40  San Jose 
coin club  members only with 
reservations. If spouse or guest 
that are SJCC members each will 
also  be given a souvenir banquet 
medal. 
     A banquet reservation form is 
included with this newsletter. 
Please fill it out and return it with 
payment to Ron Ishizaki by April 
20

th
. 

     Directions to the Blue Pheasant 
restaurant are on Page 3. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     April is upon us along with 
the start of spring. At our 
April General Meeting this 
month we will be having 
elections for our Board of 
Directors. We will also be 
voting on the medal design 
for our 2013 medals. Don’t 
forget we’ll be having our 
auction, show and tell, and 
raffle! 
 
Here are April’s raffle prizes- 
1) Mexico 1945 2 1/2 pesos 
gold coin 
2) 1828 thirteen stars half cent 
3) 1857-O Seated Liberty 
quarter 
4) 1982-S George Washington 
silver commemorative half 
dollar, Proof 
5) 1855 Arrows Seated Liberty 
dime 
6) 1864 two-cent piece 
7) 1997 U. S. Proof Set 
8) 1859 Indian Head cent 
9) 1936-D Buffalo nickel 
10) 1865 three-cent nickel 
 
San Jose Coin Club meets on the 
2

nd
 Wednesday of each month at 

American Legion Hall Post 318, 
1504 Minnesota Ave., San Jose. 
Doors open at approximately 6:30 
pm with Youth Activities and the 
General Meeting starting at 7:30 
pm. 

This month’s meeting: 
April 11 

 

Bring a friend! 
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EElleeccttiioonn  TTiimmee!!  
 
     At the April meeting we will be 
electing our Board of Directors for 
2012-2013. The ballot so far is: 
 
President…..........................Bill M. 
Vice President.......Gordon Stubbs 
Youth President.....Evelyn Daniels 
Recording Sec..........Allison Paker 
Corresponding Sec.Lyle Okamoto 
Treasurer.................Sally Johnson 
Historian.................Ryan Johnson 
Librarian............................Ed Sins 
Board Members...........Fred Davis 

Steve Kooij 
Al Lo 

Herb Davidson 
Keith Scott 
Dean Birge 

Brian Daniels 
 
     Nominations are still open 
though and any member in good 
standing is welcome to run. If you 
are interested in running for the 
Board, tell Nominations Chair Al 
Lo at the April meeting. 

 

 

 

DDuueess  aarree  DDuuee!!  

     It’s that time of year again! 
Dues are due for club members. 
Remember, your dues help pay for 
fun things like refreshments at club 
meetings and the annual picnic so 
staying current in your dues is 
important. 
     Dues are only $5 for adults and 
$2 for youth (anyone under 18). If 
you would like a paper copy of the 
newsletter mailed to you instead of 
receiving the newsletter by e-mail, 
please add $12 to your yearly 
dues. 
     Please see Membership Chair 
Ed Sins at the next general 
meeting to pay your dues. 

TThhaannkk  yyoouu  BBrriiaann!!  
     A big thank you goes to Brian 
Daniels for his talk at our March 
meeting on “Some Thoughts on 
Paper Money Investing.” Brian 
talked about how he got started 
collecting paper money and what 
he looks for when he buys. He 
likes to buy currency that is artistic 
with good eye appeal. His currency 
purchases are always in holders 
for protection and to track 
population numbers & investment 
values. Brian had books on hand 
and currency from his collection on 
display. Thanks again Brian! 



March Meeting Minutes 
 

From the General Meeting on 
March 14, 2012 

 
• Call to Order by President Martha D. at 
7:34 pm 
• Welcome 42 members and five guests. 
• Auction with auctioneer Ken Barr, clerk Bill 
Hu., and runner Evelyn Daniels. 
• Announcements- a) Lyle Okamoto 
announced the upcoming Fremont Coin 
Club and that drawing tickets are available. 
b) Medals Chair Gordon Stubbs announced 
medal design contest entries are due 
tonight. c) Fred Davis announced the 
Sunnyvale/Santa Clara show this weekend. 
Ed Sins has discount coupons. d) 
Nominating Chair Al Lo announced elections 
are next month. Anyone interested in 
running, please see Al. e) Banquet Chair 
Ron Ishizaki announced the 65

th
 annual 

banquet on April 29
th
 at the Blue Pheasant. 

Reservation forms are available; please 
have them in by April 20

th
. Medals will be 

given to members as souvenirs. Dinner is 
$35. f) Harold Woron announced that 
platinum passed the price of gold. g) 
Membership Chair Ed Sins announced that 
unfortunately he lost a renewal from the 
February meeting. If you renewed last 
month, please see Ed. 
• Show and Tell- 12 people shared. 
a) Bill Hu.- 1934P double date quarter 
b) Ken Barr- Omaha bank hoard dime 
c) Harold Woron- 1821 cap bust dime & 
1821 history 
d) Howard Wheeler- California State Fair 
medal 
e) Martha D.- gold flake vial 
f) Chuck White- 1767S Kopek copper 
g) Keith Scott- 1871S quarter 
h) Al Lo- 1962 Girl Scout medal 
i) Ed Sins- Louis XIII gold coins 
j) Brian Daniels- Washington Carver set 
k) Lyle Okamoto- three 1883 Hawaii 
quarters 
l) Karl Jagenburg- story from the Livermore 
show 
• Drawings- Show and Tell- Lyle Okamoto 
won an 1889S Seated Liberty dime. 
Membership- Bob Boesel won a 1996 US 
Proof Set. 
• Speaker- Brian Daniels gave a 
presentation on “Some Thoughts on Paper 
Money Investing.” He went over the history 
of currency in the US. He also discussed 
how he started collecting currency and how 
he selects what to buy. Books and examples 
from his own collection were on hand. 
• Minutes from the February 27 Board 
Meeting were read and stand as read until 
discussion at the Board Meeting. 
• Raffle- Grand Prize was won by Al Lo. 
• Adjournment- 9:46 pm. 

 

From the Board Meeting on 
March 26, 2012 

 
• Call to Order by President Martha D. at 
7:33 pm. 

• Welcome 15 Board Members and one 
guest- Ron Ishizaki 
• Hall of Fame Chair Ed Sins had two 
nominators read their nominations. The 
Board voted and the next Hall of Fame 
member will be installed at the banquet. 
• Recording Secretary- Minutes from the 
March 14, 2012 General Meeting were read. 
Keith moved and Ed seconded for approval. 
Minutes approved. 
• Corresponding Secretary Lyle Okamoto 
had the usual mail plus a CSNA magazine. 
• Treasurer Ray Johnson gave his report. All 
bills have been paid. 
• Program Chair Bill M. announces April’s 
meeting will be elections and medal design 
contest. Ed is speaking in May on Half 
Cents. 
• Medals Chair Gordon Stubbs announces 
he received three designs for the medal 
design contest. He also has a list of medals 
that need to be engraved before the 
banquet. He will give the medals to Martha 
to place in holders. 
• Nominating Chair Al Lo reports Sally 
Johnson will run for Treasurer and Ryan 
Johnson will run for Historian. 
• Picnic Chair Keith Scott announces the 
picnic is July 21 at Las Palmas Park. The 
price has been increased to $5. Ray asked 
why the price was increased. Keith 
explained the higher price would mean no 
one would have to bring anything to share. 
Bill Hu. motioned to accept the price 
increase with Keith seconding. A discussion 
followed. Keith asked if the club would up 
the budget for the picnic. Ryan suggested 
cutting down the number of prizes. Al 
recommended defeating the motion and 
keep the price at $3 with the understanding 
the club will subsidize the difference in cost. 
Bill Hu.’s motion was defeated. Al motioned 
to keep the picnic cost $3 per person (youth 
free) with the understanding that the clubs 
will subsidize the difference in cost and no 
one has to bring anything as a pot luck. Bill 
M. seconded and the motion passed. Ray 
pointed out the keeping of the price at $3 
must be taken back to Cupertino Coin Club 
so they can discuss it there.  
• Banquet Chair Ron Ishizaki reports the 
banquet is April 29. 19 people have signed 
up so far. Ron asked Lyle to send Sam 
Crisafuli an invitation to the banquet as a 
new 50-year member. His wife is included in 
the invitation. 
• Youth Chair Sally Johnson reports 3 kids 
have been actively coming. Evelyn Daniels 
is running for Youth President. Sally sent a 
personal thank you note to Kevin Kawasaki 
for his $100 donation to the youth program. 
• Newsletter Editor Allison Paker asked Sally 
for the e-mail addresses for the newsletter 
so Allison can start sending it out as that 
would be easier. A discussion followed. Ray 
said he would like to see titles and last 
names used in the minutes along with more 
details and Allison agreed. Sally agreed to 
send over the e-mail addresses for the 
newsletter. 
• Librarian- Keith Scott mentioned that 
through the ANA he can get ½ price Red 
Books and asked if he should get any for the 
club. Librarian Ed Sins said it would be 

helpful. Bill Hu. said he could donate Red 
Books from 2010 & 2011. 
• Webmaster Sally Johnson reports we have 
23,062 hits which is up 221 from last month. 
A new show in Ukiah has been added. 
Everything is updated. 
• Old Business- a) Fred Davis checked out 
the trailer and found some paperwork. A 
question was asked about where specifically 
the pink slip is. Fred said he thought Larry B. 
said that amongst the Treasurer items 
turned over to Ray was a folder marker 
“Trailer”. Ed suggested going to the DMV to 
get a duplicate. Ron asked if the pink slip 
might be in the safe deposit box. b) Fred 
went to the locksmith and got a duplicate of 
the trailer key. He needs authorization from 
Lockheed to get a duplicate of their gate key 
though. c) Martha talked to Scott Griffin and 
asked him to come to the April Board 
Meeting to explain what he would like SJCC 
to do at his upcoming show. Ray also talked 
to him and said Scott will give SJCC a table 
if we provide some helpers for the front 
desk. d) Martha said she needs to order 
some Presidential holders and has a quote 
for some Air-Tite holders at about $9 each. 
Ray suggested Scott-Western as a provider 
of holders at a less expensive price. Gordon 
has 15 holders left over. Martha needs 30-
35 sets. Bill M. motioned to allow Martha the 
final decision on the type and look of the 
holders. Ed seconded and motioned passed. 
• New Business- a) Martha is having Fred 
get the Hall of Fame plaque engraved plus 
the clock at Awards to the Wise. b) Fred 
reports the Vice President of Cupertino Coin 
Club works with Santa Clara Scouting 
Organization. They are having a Scout-O-
Rama in May and are offering a booth. We 
would need to have an exhibit and a 6-8 
minute presentation. Fred asked if SJCC 
was interested in working with CCC on the 
exhibit. Ryan said they have information on 
the Scout-O-Rama already. The matter was 
discussed. c) Lyle discovered something 
online saying SJCC’s corporation status is 
suspended. It was discussed. Martha asked 
Ray to look into it. d) Fred mentioned Martha 
doesn’t want a gavel award as Presidential 
Award but would prefer a silver eagle. Fred 
suggested getting an eagle in plastic. It was 
discussed and decided the award doesn’t 
have to be a gavel. e) Ed asked if there 
were extra wooden nickels because he likes 
to hand them out to people. Keith also said 
he’d find some useful. Martha suggested 
maybe ordering some more. Sally said she 
could order them early. 
• Show Business- Ray has artwork done for 
tear-offs and mail-out postcards. Lots of coin 
shows are going on where we could 
advertise. Bourse fees are not set yet. Ray 
suggested sending bourse apps out earlier 
this year than last year. The show package 
is the same as this year’s with a $500 
increase in hall rental. Sally said we would 
be able to save on electrical boxes again 
with Rich Medefesser’s electrical help. Al 
asked if the price of security would go up 
because of a rule change about uniformed 
officers. Ray thought it should stay the 
same. 
• Al motioned and Ed seconded for 
adjournment at 9:45 pm. 

April 2012                                                         Todo Dinero                                                          Page 2 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING SHOWS!  
 
• V.F.W. Post 1900 
  1

st
 Annual Coin & Stamp Show 

  Saturday April 28 10-5 
  Mendocino County Veterans  
  Memorial Building 
  293 Seminay Ave., Ukiah 
  $1 
• Sacramento Valley Coin Club’s 
  Spring Coin Club 

  Saturday May 5 9-5 
  The Elk’s Lodge 
  6446 Riverside Blvd., Sacramento 
  $2 
• Vallejo Numismatic Society 
  40

th
 Annual Coin Show 

  Sunday May 6 9-4 
  Vallejo Veterans Building 
  420 Callaghan Ln, off I-80 
  Free admission & parking! 
• San Francisco Historical Bourse 

  May 11 & 12 
  Friday & Saturday 10-6 
  Holiday Inn Golden Gateway 
  1500 Van Ness Ave., San Francisco 
  $10; $5 coupon on our club website 
 

All shows are free unless noted. 

UPCOMING MINT 
RELEASES 

 

 
• Apr 2- America the Beautiful 

Quarters Bags and Two-Roll Set- 
Chaco Culture 
• Apr 5- Presidential $1 Coin Rolls- 

Chester Arthur 
• Apr 5- Presidential $1 250-Coin 

Boxes- Chester Arthur 
• Apr 5- Presidential $1 500-Coin 

Boxes- Chester Arthur 
• Apr 12- 2012 American Eagle Silver 

Proof Coins 
• Apr 17- America the Beautiful 

Quarters Three-Coin Set™- Chaco 
Culture 
• Apr 19- 2012 American Eagle Gold 

Proof Coins 
• Apr 24- America the Beautiful 

Quarters Uncirculated Coin Set™ 
• Apr 24- 2012 United States Mint 

Presidential $1 Coin Proof Set™ 
• Apr 26- 2012 Native American $1 

Coin Rolls 
• May 1- 2012 Presidential $1 Coin 

Uncirculated Set™ 
• May 15- Kennedy Half-Dollar Two-

Roll Set and 200-Coin Bag 
• May 21- 2012 United States Mint 

Uncirculated Coin Set® 
• May 25- Presidential $1 Coin Rolls- 

Grover Cleveland (1
st
 term) 

 

Dates are subject to change. 

Directions to the 
Blue Pheasant 

     The Blue Pheasant is 
located at 22100 Stevens Creek 
Boulevard in Cupertino. It 
overlooks the Blackberry Farm 
Golf Course. Here are 
directions from Google Maps: 
 
From 85N- Take exit 18 for 
Stevens Creek Blvd. and turn 
left. The restaurant will be on 
the left after about half a mile. 
 
From 85S- Take exit 18 for 
Stevens Creek Blvd. and turn 
right. The restaurant will be on 
the left in about half a mile. 
 
From 280N- Take exit 12B for 
85 South. From 85S, take exit 
18 for Stevens Creek Blvd. and 
turn right. The restaurant will be 
on the left in about half a mile. 
 
From 280S- Take exit 13 for 
Foothill Expwy. toward Grant 
Rd. Keep right at the fork and 
follow signs for Foothill Blvd. 
and merge onto Foothill Expwy. 
Continue on North Foothill Blvd. 
Turn left onto Stevens Creek 
Blvd. The restaurant will be on 
the right in about half a mile. 
 
 
 
 

Save the Date for the 
Annual Picnic! 

     The date of the Annual 
CCC/SJCC Picnic has been set 
for Saturday, July 21 at Las 
Palmas Park in Sunnyvale. This 
is always a fun event where 
members of both clubs can 
meet over hot dogs and other 
yummy summertime foods. 
More information will appear in 
future newsletters but mark 
your calendars now! 

SJCC Officers & Board 
 
President- Martha D. 
Vice President- Bill M. 
Youth President- Coby Beltran 
Recording Sec- Allison Paker 
Corresponding Sec- Lyle Okamoto 
Treasurer- Ray Johnson 
Historian- Sally Johnson 
Librarian- Ed Sins 
Immed. Past Pres.- Ryan Johnson 
Curator- Bill Hu. 
Bourse- Ray Johnson 
WebMasters- Sally & Ryan 
Johnson 

Board Members- Fred Davis, 
Herb Davidson, Al Lo, Keith Scott, 
Gordon Stubbs, Steve Kooij 
 

Hall of Fame Members are Board 
Members Emeritus with full voting 
privileges. 
 

The Board of Directors Meeting is 
on the 4

th
 Monday of each month 

at 7:30 pm. 
 

Next Board Meeting:  
April 23, 2012 

  

at Denny’s Restaurant 
2077 North First St, SJ 

(408) 436-8481 

UPCOMING CLUB EVENTS 

 
Apr 23 SJCC Board Meeting 
 
Apr 29 SJCC 65

th
 Anniversary 

 Banquet 
 
May 9 SJCC General Meeting 
 Speaker: Ed Sins 
 US Half Cents 

     We are always looking for 
speakers for our monthly meeting! 
See our Program Chair if you have 
a topic you would like to present. 
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     Visit www.sanjosecoinclub.org 
for more information on club 
meetings, events, and shows. 

Have you moved? 
 

If you have a change of address, 
please let Membership Chair Ed 

Sins know as soon as possible! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

San Jose Coin Club Annual Banquet 
65th Club Anniversary 

Blue Pheasant 
22100 Stevens Creek Blvd. 

Cupertino, CA  

Sunday, April 29, 2012 
Petrale Fillet of Sole 

Sautéed in Pomodoro Sauce & served with rice 

* * * 

Scampi 
Tiger shrimp sautéed, bordelaise sauce, served on a bed of rice 

 * * * 

Chicken Buona Donna 
Sautéed boneless breast of chicken with prawns, roasted red peppers in a sherry wine sauce 

* * * 

Broiled New York Steak 
Tender New York served with fresh sautéed mushrooms 

 
All meals include mixed green garden fresh salad, potato or rice (depending upon entrée) fresh 

vegetables, French bread, coffee or tea and house made dessert) .  Club will also be providing an 

anniversary cake.   

Mail to: Ron Ishizaki @4931 Scarlett Way  San Jose, CA. 95111-----Reservation due before ----April 20th-- 

Name(s): ____________________________________________________________________________ 

Sole: ($35)________    Scampi($35):_______  Chicken($35):________    New York  Steak($35):________ 

 Checks made payable  to:  San Jose Coin Club   

Above prices are for members & 1st guest each.  Any additional guests plus $5.00 each.    

Social Hour/Cocktails:  5:00 – 6:00 PM 

Dinner: 6:00 PM 


